
 

 

 

Uniform Agreement 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Welcome to Pinnacle Percussion.   

 

Please carefully read the following rules regarding the winter drumline uniforms as they 

will be strictly enforced: 

 

1. There will be no eating or drinking while in uniform unless the food/drink is 

provided by the boosters.  Students should always plan to eat prior to reporting for 

call time. 

 

2. All students are responsible for checking their uniform out prior to competition 

departure, and once done performing, placing their uniform back on to their 

assigned hanger and in to their uniform bag.  They are also responsible for 

checking their uniform back in to the uniform room upon return to PHS.   

 

3. Compression shirts and compression shorts are to be worn under the uniform at 

ALL TIMES.  Violation of this rule will result in a cleaning fee. 

 

The student is responsible for any damage to the uniform including replacement if 

necessary.  In the event the uniform cannot be repaired or cleaned and must be replaced, 

the student will be responsible for the replacement cost of the uniform.  We strongly 

encourage you to advise your students to follow the rules to avoid incurring any of these 

costs.  

 

We are looking forward to the upcoming winter drumline season and your cooperation is 

appreciated. 

 

Acknowledgement: 
  
 

__________________________________    __________________ 
Parent Signature                   Date 
 

__________________________________ 
Parent Name Printed 
 

__________________________________    __________________ 
Student Signature                                                                                                     Date 
 

__________________________________ 
Student Name Printed 


